ASCC Club Meeting

Date: December 12, 2006
Location: Kartbahn, Bayer’s Lake

Called to Order Time: 19:50
Number in Attendance:  37
Executive Members: 

President – Bill Anwyll

Vice President – Umberto LoPresti (absent)
Secretary – Jason Smith
Treasurer – Kevin Doubleday (absent)
Website – Gordon Sleigh

Solo Committee –

Jason Smith

George Shepard
Scott Harrod
Colin W. 
Neil MacInnis 
Rally Director – Ian Pearce

Race Director – Debbie Miller

Membership Report:  
138 – 133 are 2006 members, the rest will be carry overs for next year.
Financial Report:
$1200 – Race
$2000 – Solo

Overall about $12,400

Expense for the year were $6,200

Balance in the bank of about $12,500

2005 Report was read

Steve Watson made a motion to ratify the 2005 minutes. Scott Harrod seconded the motion.

Rally Report:

Targa entries were similar from last year.
Brian & ken Jarvis brought home a silver plate, and dedicated volunteers Gord & Daph.

BAC is planning a 2007/2008 rally sprint series

4 events settled the regional NavX championships.

We look forward to 2007 season starting  Jan 27th in Windsor.
Race Report:
The Race AGM was held since the last meeting.  The Racers were given their awards.
Debbie would like to thank some special volunteers. 

-Geoff Schnare as tech inspector

-George Shepard as our starter

-Art Forward as our announcer

-there are many others who helped put on the events

There will be race incentives for NEW racers next year.  Please see the ASCC website for more info.

Solo Report:

We had a difficult year, losing a lot of our traditional lots, but thanks to our Solo Committee, we managed to only lose 1 lot.
SoloSprint:

We had to change the first date for the SoloSprint.  It worked, the solosprint school was well attended. A few new people attended the event the next day.  Around 17 entries.

We had our 2nd SoloSprint in our October, Saturday Solosprint, Sunday AutoSlalom.  Attendance was the best in a few years, 20 or 21 cars.  The event went well.  We are looking at having 3 events next year.

Presidents Trophy:

This year was a difficult year to choose someone for the Presidents Trophy.

This year it is our directory of website, Gordon Sleigh.

Radify the motions of the executive for 2006

-Motioned by Steve Watson

-Seconded by Daphine Sleigh

Chris Ward would like to nominate Umberto as an honorary member of ASCC.

Bill Anwyll seconds the motions.

The motion must be ratified in 2 months.

Scott Harrod nominates Colin W. for treasurer

Bill A. is the President for 2007

Umberto is the Vice President for 2007

Jason S. is the Secretary for 2007

Colin W. is the ASCC Treasurer for 2007

Regional Report:

Website Report:

New Business:

Jennifer Smith is the new Checkpoint Editor for 2007
Please send info/comments/photos etc to checkpoint@ascc.ca
We lost Garfield McGuire this year, he has been a ASCC members for many years.

The ASCC Exec has decided to purchase a brick at AMP to honor him.

Swap shop:

Mike B. has a G-Tech Pro RR $175
Derrek has “17 Toyo 245/45 winter tires off a Volvo station wagon.

Neil has a Neon he’s trying to get rid of….. Leon.  Leon is a stripped and caged ready for anything prepared Neon. $1300

Joe’s ITC Civic, Trailer, garage full of parts, complete race setup is ready to go. 

-With the new incentives from ARMS, these cars should go quickly.

Motion to Adjourn Time:  8:20
First Motion:  Bill A.

Second Motion:  Brian Jarvis
Jason Smith


ASCC Secretary

